
A 03 AUG - 09 AUG 

 RUNWAY 17R-35L CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION 

REMINDERS FOR THE UPCOMING WEEK 

THE HOLD SHORT

Be smart about the smoke! It is not just visibility, but remember, you are sucking it in while you are up
there flying. Don’t forget the human factor side of flying in smokey conditions.   
If you are rated for the aircraft you are flying, a friendly reminder that you do need a renter’s policy. We
will not be dispatching unless it is on file. This includes safety pilots. 
Please remember to call the office or email if you need to cancel or adjust your reservation. Staff takes
random days off so do not reach out to them directly. Thank you!

As you may know, over the next several
months,  Runway 17R-35L (west parallel
runway) will be closed for construction, set to
begin August 12, 2024. This will include the
closure of associated taxiways throughout the
course of construction. 
Key takeaways: 
• Runway 17R-35L will close on August 12,
2024, at 0600 hrs (PDT) and will not reopen
until the project is completed. 
• Project completion date is scheduled for
November 20, 2024, at 1159 hrs (midnight)
and the runway re-opened on November 21,
2024. 
• Intermittent closures may occur through
January 15, 2025.  
• Pilots must stay current on all NOTAMS. 
 



B 03 AUG - 09 AUG GBA STUDENTS TAKING FLIGHT 
Another bittersweet send-off as we say
goodbye to one of our CFIs, Trey Casini,

who's off to conquer his next big
adventure! Trey is following his calling and
takes to the skies with the United States Air
Force. This incredible young man earned
an Air Force ROTC spot and will be jetting

across the country to finish his degree
before diving into his service

commitment. We couldn't be prouder of
you, Trey! You've answered the call of

duty, and we know you'll soar higher than
ever. Fly high, stay sharp, and don’t forget

to swing by and show off that Air Force
swagger when you’re back in town! Safe
travels, and best of luck on your journey

ahead!TREY CASINI - 
OFF TO THE NEXT STEP

UPCOMING EVENT!!


